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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

CANADIAN GOVERNMENT INTERVENES IN 
PORT STRIKES  
November 15, 2024, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

On November 12, Labor Minister Steven MacKinnon directed the Canada Industrial Relations Board (CIRB) 
to take action to resolve the labor disputes in Montreal and British Columbia by enforcing binding 
arbitration. Previously expired longshore contracts will be extended. Binding arbitration will effectively 
reinstate operations at the ports, aiming to stop further disruptions to Canada’s supply chain network and 
movement of goods. The British Columbia ports are set to reopen Thursday. 

Port dockworkers from both Montreal and British Columbia plan to challenge the government’s orders to 
return to work and submit to binding arbitration. 

For more information: 

 JOC.com: BC, Montreal ports set to reopen under orders from Canada’s labor chief 

APL Logistics is actively monitoring this dynamic situation and will continue to provide updates as needed. 
If you have any questions, please contact your APL Logistics representative.  

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

http://www.apllogistics.com
https://www.joc.com/article/bc-montreal-ports-set-to-reopen-under-orders-from-canadas-labor-chief-5792214

